




responsibly engaging in protected political expression. The university must not hold YAF 
responsible for additional security costs or for whatever protests occur in reaction to the 
screening of “Obsession.” 
 
FIRE hopes to resolve this situation amicably and swiftly; we are, however, prepared to use all of 
our resources to see this situation through to a just and moral conclusion. Due to the pressing 
nature of this situation, we request a response to this letter by Wednesday, March 21, 2007. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tara E. Sweeney 
Senior Program Officer 
 
cc: 
Kim A. Wilcox, Provost, Michigan State University 
Lee N. June, Vice President for Student Affairs and Services, Michigan State University 
Terry Denbow, Vice President for University Relations, Michigan State University 
James H. Dunlap, Director of University Police, Michigan State University 
Kelly Beck, Special Events Coordinator, Michigan State University 
David Oslund, Police Officer, Michigan State University 
Kyle Bristow 


